St. Luke Catholic Men’s Club

                                   General Membership Meeting

Wild Game Dinner Distribution

July 20, 2009
The meeting was called to order by President Matthew Mora at 7:00 p.m. in the St. Luke Catholic Church Family Center. In attendance for the meeting were 155 St. Luke Men’s Club (SLMC) members and their spouses along with special guests representing 53 recipients of Club Wild Game Dinner (WGD) donations. Club members and their spouses were asked to contribute $7.50 each for dinner. 
President Mora welcomed everyone present to the Family Center and announced that this year’s annual WGD distribution dinner had been relocated to this new location along with contracting the Outback Steakhouse as our caterer for the evening to enhance this very important event. He also noted that this year marked our Club’s 50th anniversary, and directed everyone’s attention to the beautiful banner near the stage recognizing this special occasion.   

Fr. Jim Barlow, pastor of St Luke Catholic Church was introduced and invited to deliver an opening prayer.
President Mora called for a motion to suspend the regular SLMC general membership meeting agenda and to rearrange the evening’s program. A motion was made by RC Contreras, seconded by Ben Olenick, and passed by unanimous vote of the members present. 


Members, spouses, and guests were then invited to enjoy a delicious Outback chicken or steak dinner along with a tossed salad and tasty bread pudding desert.  



Following dinner President Mora invited Ralf Meneses, chairman of the Club’s     Special Projects Committee to join him on stage for the distribution of WGD proceeds. President Mora proudly announced that this year marked the 35th anniversary of our Club’s Wild Game Dinner fundraiser and that this year a total of $34,416 would be donated to worthwhile organizations. Recipients representing various charitable organizations were then called forward, presented a donation check from the Club, and offered an opportunity to speak about their charitable work in the community.  
The following individuals and organizations were recognized and received WGD proceeds: 

St. Luke Parish Organizations;

St. Luke ACTS Core, St. Luke Alter Society, St. Luke Bereavement Society, St. Luke Boy Scouts Troop 405. St. Luke Cafeteria, Fr. Edvin Rodriquez, Fr. Jim Barlow, St. Luke Habitat for Humanity, St. Luke Nursing Home Ministry, St. Luke School Scholarships. St. Luke Senior Adult Ministry, St. Luke Catholic Church Seminarian, St. Luke (Wedding & Anniversary) Event,   

Non-Profit community Organizations;
AIDS Arms, Allied Women’s Center, ALS Assn., Bexar County Detention Ministry, Bulverde Senior Center, Child Guidance Center, Children’s Bereavement Center, Guadalupe Home, Heralds of Good News/India, Heritage Children, I care of San Antonio, Marine Corps. League Auxiliary, Misioneros Maristas de Bolivia, Multiple Selerosis Lone Star Chapter, Orfanatorio Casa de Nazareth, Our Lady Queen of Heaven Catholic Church, San Antonio State School, Seton Home, Sophia Women’s Learning Center, and St. Brigid Kindergarten. 
After the presentation of WGD funds President Mora asked JD McDowell the manager of Outback steakhouse and his staff to join him on stage to accept a plague of appreciation from the club. They were welcomed with a round of applause from the audience and thanked for a delicious dinner. 
There being no further business President Mora invited Fr. Jim Barlow to deliver a closing prayer. A motion was made to close the meeting at 9:15 p.m. by Terry Sparrow, seconded by Alex Flores and approved by all.  
 ____________________




______________________
Matthew Mora 





David Keller

President 






Acting Secretary 

1

